Attachment C

August 1, 2019

Gerelyn Moeller

419-586-7312

Dear Deb Schroyer,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am leaving my
position with the Celina City Schools as a Cafeteria Worker at Celina
Elementary School on August 2, 2019.

Thank you for the opportunity to work at Celina City Schools.
Sincerely,

Juidpo 7))sellor

Gerelyn Moeller



